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Calvary Baptist Academy WV
New Facebook Page

We have recently started a new CBA Facebook page
for the purpose of spreading CBA events/news to the
community. It is not intended to replace our weekly
CBA Newsletter or informational e-mails to our
CBA Families. Please follow our new page, invite
your friends to follow, and share posts with your
friend community.                

Calvary Baptist Academy WV
 

LUNCH MENU
March 3-7

MON: Chicken Fettuccine, Side, Fruit,
& Dessert
TUE: Cheeseburger, Side, Fruit, &
Dessert
WED: Tudors Sausage Biscuit,
Hashbrown, Fruit, & Dessert
THU: Pepperoni Rolls, Soup, Fruit, &
Dessert
FRI: Pizza, Side, Fruit, & Dessert

DATES TO REMEMBER

Mar 21        End of 3rd Quarter
Mar 28        Parent-Teacher Conf.
                     (NO SCHOOL)

Apr 11        Spring Concert & Auction
Apr 18        Early Out- Good Friday
Apr 21-25   Spring Break 

MSB Baseball

SEASON OPENER
Mar 15    Grace Christian      11:00am
                 (Hurricane Bridge Park)       

Enter to learn, Go Forth to Serve
School Newsletter

March 7, 2025

CBA ATHLETICS

TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK

National Teacher Appreciation Week is May 5-9. We would like to honor our
teachers and staff at CBA with some special things during the week. We
would greatly appreciate any donations!
 

If you would like to make a donation, place your money in an envelope and
turn it into the school office. Please write, "Teachers Appreciation Week" on
each envelope. All donations will be accepted through March 31st. Once the
money is collected, we will finalize our activities for the week. If you or a
business that you are associated with would be interested in making a
monetary donation and/or providing services or goods during this week,
please contact us. Thank you so much for your time and effort in making this
a special time for our teachers and staff. 

REGISTRATION & RE-ENROLLMENT
The Registration Fee of $250 per student will remain the same and will not
increase for the upcoming school year. The Registration Fee is non-refundable
and is used for the purchase of materials for the upcoming school year. The Re-
Enrollment Form and the initial portion of $100 for the Registration Fee are
due by March 15th. The remaining portion of $150 will be due by June 15th.
We have received several applications for next year, so please complete the form
and pay the fee to reserve your child’s seat. We look forward to continuing our
partnership with all our wonderful CBA Families.  

 



Website: www.cbawv.org                     Email: info@cbawv.org                      Phone: 304-757-6768         

Flower Fundraiser

CBA Book Fair
The CBA Library will be hosting our annual Book Fair

April 7 - 11. More details will be coming soon!!! 

We are still accepting applications for our Kindergarten class for next school year. At CBA, our little ones learn to
count, read, write, and so much more. Encourage your friends and church family members that are wanting a
biblical education for their children to call the school for more information. 

Parents of Prospective Students can fill out an application online at www.cbawv.org.

K INDERGARTENK INDERGARTENK INDERGARTEN                  REGISTRATIONREGISTRATIONREGISTRATION

Our annual flower fundraiser is now underway to help our
seniors raise money for their senior trip. We will be emailing a
copy of the order form to all families and extra forms can be
picked up in the school office. All orders are due by April 10th
and the pick up date will be April 28th.  

If you have any questions regarding this fundraiser, please
reach out to Mrs. Henry at thenry@cbawv.org.

MONTHLY CATECHISM
Question 8

Question: What do justification and
sanctification mean? 

Answer: Justification means that we have
been made righteous before God.
Sanctification means that we are growing
in holiness before God. Justification is
possible by Jesus’ death and resurrection,
while sanctification is made possible by the
Spirit’s work in us. 

(Rom. 5:1; Eph. 4:24)

https://www.cbawv.org/

